


Current State of Project:
· Printed out two new hardware pieces
· Identified possible fixes to unforeseen problems
· Split socket into two halves and extend to ~2/3 of sphere rather than ½
· Narrow inside of ball so that it is the diameter of smaller stethoscope head
· Extend a 3-part cylinder from the ball to snuggly fit the stethoscope neck and head
· Planned out a couple options for a hand grip on the cane part of the hardware
· A more quantitative verification of the algorithm’s accuracy was performed
· Determined that the information collected from the UI will be stored either directly onto a computer folder or into a cloud-based folder
This week, we focused on developing the hardware and decided on a design that will properly conform to the stethoscope’s body (including neck and head) without restricting the movement of the ball and socket mechanism. Additionally, we made plans regarding the handle of the cane and will be purchasing additional components soon. We also developed more quantitative methods of evaluating the accuracy of the classification algorithms and updated the website.



